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At the Center for Pediatrics and Adolescent Medicine at Hannover Medical School (MHH), 
three of ten positions for physicians in further training to become specialists in pediatrics and 
adolescent medicine will be filled in 2021 in a Clinician Scientist Program for pediatricians. 
The post holders will become members of the research college TITUS "The First Thousand 
Days of Life", which includes 18 months of research time in defined projects and working 
groups on the topic of "Early priming and prevention" in addition to clinical training. The 
research activity can be carried out in various working groups of the Children's Hospital and 
the Institutes of Immunology, Experimental Hematology and Genetics in close cooperation 
with the Children's Hospital. TITUS is largely funded by the Else-Kröner-Fresenius Foundation 
and supported by the MHH. 
 
The call is addressed to physicians who are in further training to become a specialist in 
pediatrics and adolescent medicine or who are aiming for this and who have a high scientific 
interest as well as research experience. A completed doctorate is a prerequisite for 
application. Members of the Research College TITUS are offered excellent structured clinical 
and scientific training in an inspiring environment that prepares them very well for a 
university career as "Clinican Scientists". The job offer includes combined clinical and 
scientific training for an initial 3 years.  
 
Please send your application including a curriculum vitae in tabular form and a letter of 
motivation to the spokesperson of the research college TITUS: 
 
Prof. Dr. med. Gesine Hansen 
Hanover Medical School 
Center for Pediatrics and Adolescent Medicine 
Carl-Neuberg-Strasse 1 
30625 Hanover 
Email: Hansen.Gesine@mh-hannover.de 
 


